
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Unfortunately, due to the heavy rain on Friday we had to reschedule our Sports Day. We are looking 

at our very busy schedule in the upcoming weeks and will confirm a date with you all soon.  

 

Don’t forget, tomorrow is our Summer Fete (for more information, please see the poster on the next 

page). We hope to see you there.  

We started our week with an introduction to Art Week from Miss 

Krueziu. All week, the children have been using their fantastic creative 

skills to create costumes for their We Love Colvestone Carnival.                        

I am sure you will all be very impressed with their costumes when they 

parade them next week at our Carnival on Wednesday 10th July at 2pm. 

I am sure it will be a very special event and I hope you all are able to 

attend.  

 

On Thursday, the school was closed for Polling Day and this gave the 

staff an opportunity to spend some quality time together, reflect on all 

the special memories and time to recharge after so many busy events.  

A trip to Brighton beach together was just what we needed!  

A special thank you to Amy Coyne and the FSA for organising such a 

lovely day.  



 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


